


Volunteer Meeting February 7, 2025
● Thank you all for Coming
● We will be following the Parent’s Code of Ethics
● The presentation will be uploaded to our website 

and emailed out to all classroom liaisons this 
weekend. 

● Don’t forget to log today’s attendance as 1-hour of 
volunteer time!



Rules for Volunteering
(Adopted from the Volunteer Handbook issued by R.L. Stevenson Administration)

● All registered volunteers must be approved by the Brevard County District and School Security Division prior to 
volunteering. The initial application process requires fingerprints and is valid for one year. After that, volunteer 
renewals can be done online (fingerprints remain in the database).

● All volunteer work must be coordinated and approved prior to just "showing up" at the front office to volunteer. 

Campus Guidelines for School Access / SIGN-IN PROCEDURES
● Sign in through the front office and be allowed entrance. Bring ID
● Serve as a positive role model. Volunteers are held to the same professional standards as the Stevenson Staff. Volunteers 

must be respectful, and refrain from objectionable or inflammatory topics while on campus. 
● Comply with school dress code, dress conservatively.



Kindness Week Kick off Friday, February 7. 

Drone Photo/Video 

Students and staff members are encouraged to wear red or pink, 
heart accessories, etc. Students and staff members will report to 
the PE field and make a large heart. 

~We need a few volunteers to assist the students in making the 
large heart. As well as volunteers to 



Monday, Feb. 10th: 
Kindness Pledge & Kindness Challenge

Students and Staff Members are encouraged to sign a 
Kindness Pledge and participate in a

Kindness Challenge. Students who complete the Kindness 
Challenge are automatically entered to

win prizes. (At School Activity)



Tuesday, Feb. 11th: Valentine’s Cards for residents at 
Hampton Manor (A retirement facility in Merritt Island)

Every student at our school is being asked to make 2 
homemade Valentine’s Day cards for residents at Hampton 
Manor. (At School Activity)

Each classroom will decorate 2 large envelopes that will then 
be delivered on Feb. 13th—just in time for Valentine’s Day.



Wednesday, Feb. 12th: Kindness Notes for 
Stevenson Staff
Students are encouraged to write a kind note or 
thank you card to at least 2 staff members at 
Stevenson. (At Home Activity)
~Need Volunteers, to put cards in the envelopes from 
Tuesday, Feb 11. 



Thursday, Feb. 13th: Kindness Notes for our Community

Participate in activities that benefit our school or local 
community. We will be creating a collage so please 
print out 1-2 pictures and send them in with your child. 
If you are unable to print them, Upload your 
documents here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19VeUxz0mEWomUVaHmOvPv2OXFGKqyqhy?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19VeUxz0mEWomUVaHmOvPv2OXFGKqyqhy?usp=drive_link


Friday, Feb. 14th: Second Annual, Art from the Heart Contest

Students can use their creativity to find ways to express kindness 
through art. Students can use whatever medium(s) they choose to 
create an original piece of art. Projects are Due on February 14th . 
An entry form will be sent home for students who would like to 
participate. Students will vote for their favorite piece of art. Winners 
will receive prizes!



Sparing Center &SPCA Brevard Donations
Each grade level is being asked to bring in specific items. Please consider 
sending in the following items to help people, and animals, in need. Please 
send in items by Feb. 21st .

Primary Grades
● Kindergarten—Dog & Cat Toys
● 1st Grade—Dry or canned dog & cat food 

(any brand)
● 2nd Grade—Blankets for dogs & cats

Intermediate Grades
● 3rd Grade—Soap & deodorant
● 4th Grade—Toothpaste, toothbrushes, 

dental floss
● 5th Grade—Shampoo & Conditional (Reg. 

or travel size)
● 6th Grade—Socks (New, all sizes)





Please remember that Kindness Grams 
class bundles are available for pre-order. 
Proceeds are going to help fund 6th grade 
end of the year activities.
Last day to pre-order is February 12th at 
https://tinyurl.com/KindnessGrams2025
Choose between the following:

● Inspirational Pencils: $15 per class
● Sticky hands: $20 per class.
● Flying dinosaurs: 20 per class.

Kindness Grams will be distributed to the 
classrooms on February 14th.

Individual items will be available to 
purchase on February 13th before school, 
February 13th and 14th during recess. 
(Cash only for the table sales. All items will 
be $1)

If you'd like to volunteer to help with table 
sales, please sign up. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D4
BA9A82CA1F94-54931621-kindness

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2FKindnessGrams2025&data=05%7C02%7CFleeger.Tiffiny%40brevardschools.org%7C7b8ff38d6ada4322c28508dd4616762b%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638743784547227561%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4rh24TSzpgiLl6lgwa8SAdL5eakQolPpx5gAXN6E5L0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0D4BA9A82CA1F94-54931621-kindness&data=05%7C02%7CFleeger.Tiffiny%40brevardschools.org%7C7b8ff38d6ada4322c28508dd4616762b%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638743784547246885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s85QJJW%2F3NBb0reORUGOtiY8vpwhWkJOUb%2B0U8bzbnA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70A0D4BA9A82CA1F94-54931621-kindness&data=05%7C02%7CFleeger.Tiffiny%40brevardschools.org%7C7b8ff38d6ada4322c28508dd4616762b%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638743784547246885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s85QJJW%2F3NBb0reORUGOtiY8vpwhWkJOUb%2B0U8bzbnA%3D&reserved=0


Feb14



Monday, February 17 
is a hurricane make 
up day, 
School is in session. 

Feb 17



Feb 20 Join us for this fantastic opportunity to 
connect with your child's learning and 
celebrate their growth! 

Your child will take center stage, leading the 

conference discussion. They'll proudly share 

their work, progress, and goals, showcasing 

their learning journey throughout the semester. 

Teachers will schedule these appointments.



Feb 28 28
All Day

Dr. Seuss Day, What a time to Shine        
                                 (Out-of-Uniform)

Cat in the Hat! Let your imagination loose!

Dress as your favorite Seussical friend!  Stripes! Spots! Hair in a 
twirl!  The more Seussical you are the wilder the world! Just 
remember, this fun school decree, Costumes must be perfect for 
you and for me. So put on your thinking caps, Seuss fans all join.

** Must opt-in for participation via https://rlsfundraising.org **

Mrs. Barbara will be serving green 
eggs and ham for Breakfast.  

https://rlsfundraising.org/


Spring Sensations 
Presents: 

Grades: First and Second Grades

The two show times are 

1. Thursday, March 6 at 9:30 am 
2. Thursday, March 6 at 12:30 pm 

Tickets: A link will be sent out on Feb 18th and tickets will be on a 
first come basis, and seating assignments will be sent out. 

If you have any questions email help@rlsfundraising.org

March 6



Spring Picture Day

Date: Friday, March 7

This is a Non-Uniform Picture Day. 

Volunteers: We need registered volunteers 
to help with Pictures. Pictures usually run 
from 8:45 am until about 1:30 pm. 

March 7



Career Day 
If you are interested in being a part 

of the planning team, please send 

an email to Mrs. Tuttle. Planning 

will begin after Kindness Week. 



February Calendar of Events

● Friday, February 7- Out of Uniform- Hearts 
● Friday, February 7-PALs Meeting 
● Monday, February 10- Friday, February 14- Kindness Week
● Friday, February 14- Interims Posted
● Monday, February 17- Hurricane Make-up, School in Session
● Tuesday, February 18- SAC Meeting @415 pm 
● Thursday, February 20- Staff Luncheon, Hosted by 2nd Grade 
● Friday, February 28- Out of Uniform Dr Seuss Day 
● Friday, February 28- Green Eggs and Ham Breakfast (Students Only) 



Upcoming Birthdays

February March April
Poker, 15 Duncan, 2 Hopf, 1

Sloan-Gripp, 26 (Heller) Harden, 5 (Wolf)

Scherff, 27 (Grenon) Seiffert, 9 (Jacobson)

Rodriguez, 29 Harrigan, 16 (Kurtz)

Galloway, 21 (Albright)

Eberhardt, 22

Barrons, 28 (Davis)

Alfonso, 30 (Wood)



Fundraising Communication and Information 

Website

● www.rlsfundraising.org and the 
Group email address 
● help@rlsfundraising.org. 

http://www.rlsfundraising.org/


Our Next Meeting is 
Friday March 7, 2025

If you need any assistance or have any questions you can email me at 
PenerianMom@gmail.com or text 321-794-7925. Please allow 48 hours to respond. 

mailto:PenerianMom@gmail.com



